
  

Cricket Supporters Group 
 General Meeting Minutes 

 
Wednesday, 8th August, 2012. 

 
 
LOCATION:     Library 

 

MEETING OPENED: 07:30 PM 
 
PRESENT:  Allan Deacon, Carol Pahor, Peter Beahan, Kent Rainbow, Lisa 

Rainbow, Tess Auckland.  
 
 
APOLOGIES:  David Waters 
 
PREVIOUS MINUTES: 

Read and Accepted     Moved:  Peter Beahan   
       Seconded:  Allan Deacon   
                                                     CARRIED 
 
Business Arising from Previous Minutes: 
 
Discussion regarding recovering the practice nets and Year 6 pitch to be covered with synthetic. 
Allan Deacon to speak with Tim Hughes regarding costs for this project. 
 
Moved:  Allan Deacon 
Seconded: Lisa Rainbow 
Carried 
 
Correspondence: 
 
From BNJCA 

 U18 Lord Taverner’s comp will change to an U16 Competition. 
 MyCricket training workshops to be held 29 and 30 August 
 BNJCA AGM will be held 7 PM 27 August at Kedron Wavell Services Club 
 Ryan Harris will run a Fast Bowling Forum from 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM at Queesnland 

Cricket HQ on 20 August.  Please RSVP if attending 
 Carol Pahor listed as an Affiliate and Allan Deacon listed as a Delegate in the BNJCA 

distribution lists 
 Junior Cricket coaching manual available from Queensland Cricket for $16 each 
 U19 World Cricket Club is being held in Brisbane.  Queensland Cricket will provide a bus 

for SPS Year 6 group to attend on 24 August.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
Treasurer’s reported as per AGM  
$8,152 Balance in account. 
Moved:  Carol Pahor 
Seconded:  Allan Deacon 
Carried 
 



  

General Business:   
 

 Sign-on for BNJCA 2012/13 season - Friday 10th August, 2012.  Thanks to Tyson 
Greaves for agreeing to attending sign-on as Paul the Puma. 

 
 Grounds will only be provided for St Paul’s School games during the half season due to 

costs incurred by the school to maintain grounds.  Tim Hughes to provide letter of 
information regarding this directive. 

 
Report from the BNJCA Association meeting presented by Allan Deacon.   
 

 Changes are being made with younger players teams changing to a Friday night 
competition instead of Saturday mornings, as well as Under 15-Under17 all in one age 
group and having divisions according to ability. 

 
 Qld Cricket have been booked for our Junior Development Day on 8th October, 2012. 

 
 Note to be placed in the school Facebook page for sign-on – Carol to contact Sarah Slade.   

 
 
Meeting Closed 8.05pm. 
 
Next Meeting: Wednesday 5th September, 2012. 
     
 


